
New Books! 

There were 142 books 

added to the  Library’s 

collection in the 

month of February. 

Here are a few! 

 

If you would like to receive the Newsletter via 

email, please let us know either by phone or 

in person.  You can always leave your name 

and email in the box at the front desk.  

Library News 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

       Senegal 

 by Pierre Thiam 

     

    Desperate Measures  

        by  Jo Bannister 

     This Monstrous Thing  

      by  Mackenzi Lee 

 

Storytime!   
Wednesday mornings from 10:00-11:00 and 

11:00-12:00 

Join us Wednesday mornings for our preschool  

storytime! There will be stories, games, crafts, and fun 

for all!  Children must be accompanied by an adult.    

The Chocolate Celebration raised over $5000, 

which will go towards replacing the microfilm 

machine and renovating the children’s area! 

~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

The children’s area now has new floors, new 

shelves, and more!   Come to the Library and 

see it for yourself! 

Spring Book Sale  

The Friends of the Library’s spring book sale will be held  

during the last weekend of April.  There will be a preview sale 

for Friends of the Library members  on April 21st and then the 

sale will be open to the public on April 22nd-24th. 

Books Sandwiched In 

   March 17th 

   Literary Trivia! 

 Led by Michelle 

       Skinner 

 Gaming Night! 

     March 24th 

       5-8 pm 

 

Upcoming Events! 


